vers.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURES. 5th May, 1932.

Dear S8ir,

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 4th instant enclosing one from kir. Scott and a
freeboard verification form in the case of the steanmer
"HOLME FORCE", and in accordance therewith I have to
enclose the new freeboard certificate, together with a
ceftified copy for the Owners.

I‘ehould add that I have attached a copy of the
Board of Trade H¥emorandum to the new certificate, as the
Board d esire thies to be done.

The particulare regarding the alterations carried
out have been entered inthe freeboard report.

1 am, Dear 8ir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.
The Sécretary,

LIVERPOOL.

Lloyd's Register
FOURE AN




